## Dr. Gary B. Vonk



2720 South Ocean Boulevard #122 Palm Beach Florida 33480 561-670-1183 garyvonk@aol.com

June 13, 2020

Dear Town of Palm Beach:

I am writing today to offer my support for the Ambassador transformation, and I am also encouraging a positive review from the Town regarding the former Ambassador Hotel & Apartments. I am asking that your consideration take into account that we neighbors have observed the continuously deteriorating conditions of the property, for quite some time.

The neighborhood is now faced with the opportunity to provide support for a remarkable transformation of the property that will yield special benefits to those who use the services of the former Ambassador, as well as those new users who will benefit greatly from the remodeled property.

Please consider the owners' proposals and vote favorably for the project to proceed.

Gare BN onle

Gary B. Vonk

